
 

 
 
 

 
 
7 January 2025 
Submitted via website 
 
 
SUBMISSION TO THE JUSTICE COMMITTEE ON THE PRINCIPLES OF THE TREATY OF WAITANGI BILL 

 

Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC) is committed to upholding Te Tiriti o Waitangi in its work and as required 
by the Local Government Act 2002.  

QLDC opposes the Principles of the Treaty of Waitangi Bill in its entirety as the principles are already clear and 
should not be subject to new interpretation. 

QLDC would not like to be heard at any hearings that result from this consultation process. It should be noted that 
due to the timeline of the process, this submission will be ratified by full Council retrospectively at the next Council 
meeting. 

Yours sincerely,   

 

 
 
 

  

Glyn Lewers 
Mayor 

Mike Theelen 
Chief Executive 

 
 
 


